
Hello Clerks and Council, 

I support the conversion of the Parkview Motel to supportive housing. This plan will bring more 

organization to a situation that already exist on the ground in an imperfect form. 

We have a shortage of supportive housing in Guelph. Adding more will help.  

There will always be opposition from neighbors to this type of project, but if this is not approved, we 

need to ask the question “what would be approved?” We need to say yes to affordable and supportive 

housing. 

The Ward has recently accepted 30 supported affordable housing units at 120 Huron without a big fuss. 

Every neighborhood needs to pull its own weight. No part of town should be immune to increased 

density or social services. 

Scott Frederick 


